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New York Film Screening of Unsurrendered 2: The Hunters ROTC Guerillas 

 
Consul General Claro S. Cristobal congratulates Mr. Miguel Guillermo, son of Lt. Silver 
Guillermo,    a WWII guerilla leader from Ilocos Norte and managing director of Sypron AV 
Manila.   
 
NEW YORK, 25 October 2018 – On the occasion of Filipino-American History Month, 
the Philippine Consulate General in New York hosted a special screening of film 
“Unsurrendered 2: The Hunters ROTC Guerillas” on 12 October 2018 at the Kalayaan 
Hall of the Philippine Center.  The film was produced by Sypron AV Manila. 
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Consul General Claro S. Cristobal underscores  Sypron AV’s effort in reaching out to 
younger generation and narrating to them unwavering and courageous  action of the 
Hunters ROTC guerillas.  through a screening of documentary film “Unsurrendered 2: 
The Hunters ROTC Guerillas” 
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